
February 14, 2025 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I am pleased to provide this letter of support for Stephen Cooper in recognition of 
his valuable contributions to the Niagara Fundraisers Network. Stephen recently 
presented to our network on Tip Tap, sharing his knowledge, experience, and 
insights in a way that was both informative and engaging. 

His presentation was well-structured, fact-based, and sparked meaningful 
discussion among attendees. Stephen’s ability to present clear, practical 
information allowed participants to leave the session feeling confident in their 
ability to assess Tip Tap as a potential tool for their own fundraising initiatives. His 
expertise and willingness to openly share his experience were truly appreciated by 
all in attendance. 

Beyond his role as a presenter, Stephen is an active and dedicated member of the 
Niagara Fundraisers Network. His commitment to the professional development of 
his peers is evident in the way he engages with fellow fundraisers, always ready to 
offer support and share best practices. His generosity in sharing his knowledge 
directly contributes to the growth and success of fundraising efforts throughout our 
community. 

On behalf of the Niagara Fundraisers Network, I extend my sincere gratitude to 
Stephen Cooper for his time, effort, and dedication. His eagerness to support and 
develop his fellow fundraisers strengthens our collective ability to make a positive 
impact in Niagara. 

 
Respectfully, 
 

 
 
Amanda Braet  
Director of Development & Stewardship for Birchway Niagara 
Co/Chair for Niagara Fundraisers Network 
905-356-3933 ext. 240 
amandab@birchway.ca  
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